Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

I’d like to submit a freedom of information request regarding the Small Business Grant Fund that was made available to help businesses during the coronavirus ‘lockdown’.

 

What I’m interested in is for companies whose ‘nature of business’ (SIC) as listed on Companies House falls under:

 

· 01700 (Hunting, trapping and related service activities)

· 82990 (Other business support service activities not elsewhere classified)

· 93199 (Other sports activities)

 

Could you provide a list of:

 

1. Those that received money from the Small Business Grant Fund between 1 April 2020 and 1 July 2020.

2. How much these companies received.

3. The date the grant money was paid to the company.

 
Answer: The information you have requested will soon be available in the public domain. Under section 22 of the FOI Act we do not have to give you the information if it is to be published in the future. You will be able to find it at www.leicester.gov.uk as soon as all of the grants have been finalised and the data verified. 
The requested information falls into the terms of a qualified exemption and the Council has therefore considered the public interest in releasing the information. Whilst it recognises the need for transparency on how funds are spent, it is also in the public interest that the data are accurate finalised accounts and that it gives a full picture of all grants awarded. Having considered the public interest, the Council’s decision is therefore to withhold the information at this time.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

